
 
 

ADA Disclaimer 
Americans with Disabilities Act Statement 

The City of Rensselaer is committed to making the City of Rensselaer web site compliant with 
the Americans with Disabilities Act so that all our visitors can access and understand our goals 
and services. This is an ongoing project, and we are bringing sections of our internet presence 
into ADA compliance in an expedited but prudent manner – following the relevant and 
applicable portions of W3C Level One guidelines. 

Please be patient as these changes take effect. If, at any time, you have specific questions or 
concerns about the accessibility of any particular Web page, please contact our City Clerk 
at nancy.hardt@rensselaerny.gov. If you do encounter an accessibility issue, please be sure to 
specify the Web page in your email. We welcome any feedback on how to improve the site’s 
accessibility for all users. 

It is our goal to develop a website that is accessible to everyone! 
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